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COVID-19 POLICIES AND PROCEDURES: 


• Masks are optional at this time for students and staff. (Updated July 
1, 2021). 


• Hand sanitizer is available for students and staff. It is recommended 
that all students wash their hands with soap before attending class 
and again once they return home. 


• Classes with different groups of students are intentionally scheduled 
with time in between to allow for barres and equipment to be 
sanitized as well as limit number of students in the lobby at one time.


• Students should not come to class if they have a fever or any 
symptoms of COVID-19, including chills, cough, shortness of breath 
or difficulty breathing, fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new 
loss of taste or smell, sore throat, congestion or runny nose, nausea 
or vomiting, and diarrhea. Students who arrive to class and 
present with any of these symptoms will be sent home.


• Students should not come to class until they have been symptom-free 
for 10 days if they have had known contact with a person who has 
tested positive for COVID-19, or if they have had a positive 
COVID-19 test result themselves.


• PARENTS ARE NOT ALLOWED TO WAIT INSIDE THE STUDIO 
WHILE THEIR CHILD IS IN CLASS.


HOW TO ENTER + EXIT THE STUDIO: (Tiny Ballet & Primary levels) 

• Students in Tiny Ballet and Primary level classes will line up outside 

the studio with a parent on the sidewalk in front of the classroom and 
wait to be welcomed in by a teacher. After class, parents will (again) 
line up outside the studio on the sidewalk and will be matched to 
their child at the door after class. 


• TINY BALLET ONLY: Parents are permitted to be inside the studio 
for only the first two weeks of the semester to help their little one get 
acclimated. A “class parent” (one per week) will sit inside the studio 
and assist with potty breaks if needed. All other parents must wait 
outside the studio. Because the class is only 30 minutes, we ask that 
parents remain on the premises for the duration of class.
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ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: 


• Parents are welcome to view their child’s class from the sidewalk 
outside the studio as there are large glass windows. 


• Parents may park in the studio parking lot and wait in their cars or 
drop off and run errands.


• NO FOOD is to be consumed inside the studio.


• All studio classes have the option to Zoom into the live class should a 
student have a sick family member at home but the student 
themselves is healthy.


• If the studio closes due to government mandates, classes will 
continue on Zoom for the remainder of the semester or until the 
studio reopens. In this event, tuition will remain the same.


Please contact us for more information:

Phone: 734-224-4205

Email: info@petitallegrodance.com 


All studio classes are subject to changes in status based on 
COVID-19 statistics. As much notice as possible will be given if and 
when changes need to be made to the regular weekly schedule. We 
appreciate your cooperation and flexibility while we make real-time 
adjustments to our programming during the pandemic.


Last updated July 1, 2021.  


mailto:info@petitallegrodance.com

